CITY OF RICHMOND

DEPARTMENT OF PuBLIC UTILITIES
Water Resources

April 17, 2018

Re: Approval of Storm Drain Art Project for 2018

Dear Commission Members,

The City of Richmond’s Department of Public Utilities is pleased to submit the final art work for
our annual 2018 Storm Drain Art Contest — “You are the Pollution Solution”. We are excited to
once again collaborate with the best of Richmond’s art community to bring pollution prevention
awareness to the busy and vibrant Carytown neighborhood.

As we enter our third year of drain art installations, we are honored to bring this award-wining
program back to the commission for review and approval. We hope that the Commission
members are just as excited about this fun and educational outreach project that continues to gain
national recognition.

Please take the time to visit our RVAH20.0rg website to see how applicants can enter the contest
as well as a comprehensive “How to Guide” on how other localities can create a program like
this in their own communities.

Thank you again for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Jennifer Hatchett, Stormwater and Wastewater Administrator
Department of Public Utilities
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